
Patricia Villagomez  

From: 	 vittorio cavina <vcavina1@gmail.com > 
Sent: 
	

Monday, August 5, 2019 5:35 PM 
To: 
	

Patricia Villagomez 
Subject: 
	

Refernce : CUP 28-17 

To the Planning Department, 
Glen Ludwig, Trustee of the Ludwig Family Trust has just entered into an agreement to sell the 64.91 acres on 
20th avenue in Desert Hot Springs, parcel 666-370-019 
The C.U.P. was approved on 7 November 2017 as per attached letter. 
We have just submitted an extension on the above C.U.P. with the pertinent required fees. 
Due to timing issues (the buyer would like to be assured of the one year extension before complying with the 
terms of the contract of putting hard money into escrow!). 
Since time is of the essence, we, therefore, are respectfully asking the Planning Department to submit our 
request of extension to the Planning Commission on the September calendar. 
Thank you for the consideration 
Vittorio Cavina 
Ludwig Engineering 
109 East #rd Street 
San Bernardino, CA 92410 
Tel:)760) 559-4275 
Email:  vcavinar0_,yahoo.com   


